
LETTERS 

MORE RACCOONS 

After submitting the article “Further 
Saskatchewan Raccoon Sightings,” 
the author came upon two more 
evidences of raccoons in this area. 
Their distinctive tracks were seen at a 
farm slough 4 km east of Rosthern in 
June, and at Damour Lake, 25 km 
north of Blaine Lake, 26 October. Both 
sets of tracks, also seen by Jim Friesen, 
were compared with the illustrations in 
Oiaus J. Murie’s A Field Guide to 
Animal Tracks (Boston: Houghton 
Mifflin, 1954). — V.C. Friesen, P.O. Box 
65, Rosthern, Saskatchewan. SOK 3R0 

“YOU WANT AN ORANGE?” 

TO OUR 
CIRCULATION MANAGER 

Enclosed please find cheque for 
$133.53. 

This is from the now defunct White 
Bear Conservation Club. In return I 
would like a 2 yr. subscription to the 
Kyle Composite School — $24.00 and 
the balance to go to the Conservation 
Fund. 

— Sig Jordheim 

Least Chipmunk ' H. G. Knight 
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